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TURF TALK! – SEMINAR IN LOS ALTOS HILLS      

The Town of Los Altos Hills, in conjunction with the Purissima Hills Water District 
and the California Water Service Company, is proud to present a landscaping 
seminar. Turf Talk! will be a comprehensive discussion on the proper care of your 
lawn and will introduce you to a prominent leader in the landscape industry, Frank 
Niccoli.   

Frank Niccoli is the owner of The Village Gardener, an environmentally friendly 
and water conscious landscape company in San Carlos. Frank is also an instructor 
at Foothill College in the Horticulture Department. His classes focus on proper turf 
techniques and California native plants. Frank has been involved in the landscape 
industry for over 33 years and brings a wealth of knowledge and experience.   
 
Turf Talk! will be held on September 9th at 7:00 p.m. in the Los Altos Hills Council 
Chambers, 26379 Fremont Road, Los Altos Hills. To reserve a seat, please email 
raykcol@yahoo.com, or call Alexsis Shields at 650/948-1217, or email 
ashields@purissimawater.org. There is no charge for the event and refreshments 
will be served.  
 
 
EMERGENCY CONTACT INFORMATION       

Leaks may occur when a homeowner is not home or on vacation. Occasionally, 
someone may call to inform us that they see water coming from a property. If no 
one is home, our first step is to isolate the leak. A leak may require a partial 
shutdown (perhaps a valve on the irrigation system), or a full shut down (for a leak 
between the meter and the house). Our crews will always leave a door hanger and 
may leave a phone message at the customer’s home.     

We encourage our customers to give us contact information for cases such as 
these—a home number, cell number, or an email address. An email from us may 
be a quicker way for customers to find out about a leak instead of waiting until they 
get home from vacation. Please provide contact information by noting it on your 
stub the next time you pay your bill. You may also send in a note or give us a call.  

Please be assured that any information you give us will be held strictly confidential 
and will never be given out to third parties. 
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